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Thursday 2nd November 2023 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are really happy to share our Ofsted published report (attached): 

 
 

‘Staff take care of pupils and support them…pupils behave well and are kind to one another’ and that our ‘pupils 
learn a broad curriculum….’ which shows ‘…ambition for our pupils’ 

 
I would like to express my gratitude for the support and love that parents/guardians continue to show our school. 
Your commitment to our community is truly remarkable and it makes a significant difference to the pupils of HTL. I 
really appreciate any and every bit of support you have given the school over the past few years; whether that is 
painting, volunteering, participating in PTA events, attending school events or simply helping with reading and 
homework. Everything you do contributes to the success of HTL.  
 
I recognise the journey that HTL has been on and we all appreciate the trust you have put in our school team. It is 
your support for the school that enables us to make sure the children of HTL get a good deal and that they are able 
to learn and thrive. Your encouragement and active participation not only benefit your children but also inspire our 
dedicated staff to work even harder. Please know that your support does not go unnoticed, and we are committed 
to continuing to provide a good educational experience for your children.  
 
Once again, thank you for being an integral part of the school community. Your support is invaluable, and I look 
forward to continuing on our wonderful journey together. 
 
Kind regards, 
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